
Continue to fund 3 IT Centres, with 100 more
students accessing them over the year






2022 has been an amazing year for Indian Futures!

Thanks to your support, we have been able to... 

INDIAN FUTURES
CHRISTMAS 2022 eBULLETIN

MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ALL 
OUR SUPPORTERS!

We will continue to support and expand these 
projects in 2023.

If you would like to support our 'Give the gift of fun'
campaign, please click the link in our email signature.  

Help 14 more female students access university

Continue to pay 6 salaries and hire 5 female tailors
to make aprons and bags to sell at markets 


